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Proud of where we come from, proud of where we are going.  

Theresa Siverns 
Head teacher 

 Attendance for Week 4 

24th September 2018 — 28th September 2018 

Congratulations to Eagle class with attendance of  100% 

For more attendance information, please visit:  
http://www.samandsammie.com/ 

Group Presents 
Authorised 

Absences 

Unauthorised 

Absences 
% Attend 

Eagle 292 0 0 100 

Jackdaw 266 2 2 98.5 

Raven 256 0 4 98.5 

Kestrel 282 4 4 97.3 

Ducklings1 96 0 3 97 

Goldfinch 270 2 8 96.4 

Blackbird 250 6 4 96.2 

Magpie 279 3 8 96.2 

Puffin 269 4 7 96.1 

Hawk 249 3 8 95.8 

Falcon 248 0 12 95.6 

Skylark 284 2 14 94.7 

Jay 252 2 16 93.3 

Swan 259 7 16 91.8 

Robin 259 7 34 86.3 

Ducklings2 56 0 9 86.2 

Totals 3867 42 149 95.3 

Mallard Primary 
Diary for Week Beginning Monday 8th October  2018 

After School Clubs (3:15-4:20pm) 
Monday Y3/4 Hockey 

Y5/6 Football Club 

KS1 Gardening Club 

Tuesday KS1 Multiskills 

Wednesday KS1 & KS2 Dance Fitness Mash Up! 

Thursday Y5/6 Hockey Club 

Y3/4 Computing Club 

Friday KS1 & KS2 Pop Star Club 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 9th October  Jackdaw Ewden Water School trip 

Thursday 11th October  Jay Ewden Water School trip 

Wednesday 24th October  KS1 and Foundation Stage Monster Ball 

16:00-17:00 

Thursday 25th October  KS2 Monster Ball 16:00-17:30 

Thursday 25th October Food bank collection day for Harvest Festival 

Friday 26th October  Forest School taster session for Reception   

Friday 26th October  Harvest Festival 

Friday 26th October  School closes for Half Term  

Monday 5th November 2018  Training Day – School closed 

Tuesday 6th November 2018  School opens after Half Term  

Friday 21st December 2018  School closes for Autumn Term (Christmas     

Holidays)  

Monday 7th January 2018 School opens for Spring Term 

 



 

 

 

Joseph Badman-

Hill 

Benjamin Loveday

-Tickle 

Puffin 

For learning together with his friends. 

For showing determination and enthusiasm in 

learning. 

Lola Andrews 

 

Erin Pratt  

Swan 

For being a superstar and showing determination in 
her maths lessons to come up with different ways to 

group objects.  

For aiming high in her handwriting lessons and 
provision time by using cursive letter formation when 

writing. Well done Erin!    

Ahmad Hewa  Blackbird 
For always aiming high in all subjects and showing 

determination to achieve his best.  

Charlie Jones-

Purvis     
Goldfinch 

For learning together with her friends; for helping 

others with maths and talk tasks.     

Danny Kilshaw  Robin 
For a magic moment at the Yorkshire Sculpture Park in 

which he explained what abstract art was. 

Hanna Misior  Skylark 
For determination to complete her work in the time 

given. 

Ruby-Leigh Green Jackdaw For showing great determination in her writing.  

Spencer McLaren Jay 
For aiming high in Maths and working hard to support 

his learning at home 

Jack Thompson  Raven 
For magic moments explaining a number of key 

concepts in maths throughout the week.  

Patryk Szatkowski Magpie 
For determination and positively contributing to every 

aspect of his learning. 

Bella Chiddey  Eagle 
For an excellent attitude towards maths and for great 

determination to achieve the correct answers.  

Eden Peters  Kestrel 
For excellent contributions in class and determination 

to include features in her writing.  

Ellie Orwin  Falcon 
For her determination across all areas of the 
curriculum and her willingness to help others.  

Nicola Lin Hawk For her determination and positive attitude to learning. 

Learner Of the Week 

 

If you would like large print or audio versions of this newsletter 

please contact school  

  

Macmillan Cake Sale 
On Friday 28th September we held our annual 
Macmillan cake and coffee event. A huge thank 
you to all the parents and children who helped 
us make this event a massive success. The 
cakes and buns which were brought in were all 
extremely tasty and we really do appreciate 
your ongoing support with our events. As a 
school we raised a total of £457 which is      
brilliant and will help Macmillan support those in 
their times of need. A special thank you to Katy 
Peagram, Lily Mclaren and Alexis Demis who 
had their own stall on the day and raised 
£109.20 towards the school total, that is such 
an achievement girls and we are so proud of 
your contribution to the community.     

Bikes at School 
Please note that after October half term, children are not permitted to 
bring their bikes or scooters to school unless they are wearing a helmet. 
This is for their safety, to protect them against head and facial injuries if 
they fall off their bikes.  

Year 4 Eureka! 
On Thursday 27th September, both year four classes attended the Eureka    
science museum and took part in an exciting, interesting and slightly gross 
workshop entitled 'From the chew to the poo'  They learnt about the science  
behind a number of bodily functions and behind a range of everyday              
experiences.  A good time was had by all! 

Year 2 Sculpture Park 
As part of our topic ‘Let’s Create’ Year 2 have visited 
The Yorkshire Sculpture Park and experienced working 
with the artist Pui Lee for the day. We all took part in 
a creative journey through the Park and responded  
creatively to sculptures through joining in discussions, 
sketching what we could see and recreating          
sculptures through the medium of clay.  

School Photos 
Please bring your orders back to school by Friday 19th October to ensure they 
are processed. Thank you 

https://macmillan-email.org.uk/FY7-5T8DK-TANYJD-391UWK-1/c.aspx

